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"An Education for the Future, Values for Life"

We create confident 
public speakers who
 begin honing their

 public speaking skills 
in Kindergarten.

SSPP is consistently ranked 
among the top 10% of middle 
school programs in WNY  with
honors in English

ENROLLING PRE K 3 - 8th Grade 
Open Houses

Sunday, Jan. 26th, 1-3pm
Tuesday, March 10th, 9-11am
Tuesday, April 28th, 9-11am

Thursday, May 7th, 5:30-7:30pm
Tuesday, May 19th, 9-11am

@SCHOOLSSPP
www.ssppschool.com

"Our Tradition: An Education for the Future,
Values for Life"

SS. Peter & Paul begins their 

‘Points of Pride’ campaign
WILLIAMSVILLE — As the new 

year began, so did SS. Peter & Paul 
School’s new social media campaign 
featuring the school’s academic, athletic, 
STREAM and community outreach 
programs.  

Examples of recent “Points of Pride” 
include:

For the first time in program history, 
the SSPP Knights secured the Division 
III Neumann Swim League title with an 
undefeated season; 

The faculty includes three 
Distinguished Teacher of the Year 
Award recipients, more than any other 
school in the diocese; 

Our school is the oldest continually 
operating school in the diocese; 

The faith community has seen 
increased Mass attendance with 
programs such as “Blessing of the 
Backpacks” and “Bambinelli Sunday”; 

We now have a beautiful new school 
sign on Main Street because of the hard 

work and generosity of our incredible 
Home Sschool Association;

Most teachers at the school have 
been teaching with us for over 12 years, 
they are truly committed to Catholic 
education at SSPP;

Our school is participating in a 
first-of-its-kind partnership with the 
Roycroft Campus in East Aurora. 

We invite you to attend any of our 
upcoming open houses to learn more 
about our school faith community and 
its “Points of Pride.”  Open House dates 
for 2020 will be held on: Sunday, Jan. 
26 from 1-3 p.m.; Tuesday, March 10 
from 9-11 a.m.; Tuesday, April 28 from 
9-11 a.m.; Thursday, May 7 from 5:30-
7:30 p.m.; and Tuesday, May 19 from 
9-11 a.m. No registration required.  

For more information, visit 
ssppschool.com/openhouse and follow 
us on social media @schoolsspp. Look 
for #sspppointsofpride to read more 
about our school. 


